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7 kelly street 06/05/2017  11:16:472017/1054/P COMMNT Jane MacCuish We wish to object to the proposal on the following basis.

We are already surrounded by a number of fast food outlets - leading to increased parking 

(often at the entrance to Kelly Street) whilst people consume their takeaway. On numerous 

and frequesnt occassions rubbish is disposed of by tossing onto the road. This is a well 

documented problem one that both Mark Hunt in the Environment Department and Meric our 

local councillor is aware of. 

Due to late night openings of these businesses we have increassed noise last at night as 

people stand (often after more than a few drinks) consuming food and leaving thier rubbish 

roadside. 

We are concerned that ventilation required for this business will result in noise onto teh rear 

of Kelly Street properties and the surrounding flats on Kentish Town Road. 

The management of the current establishment has been erratic - with boxes and goods 

overspilling onto the pavement casuing problems for pedestrians passing at  what is alreay a 

pinch point by the bus stop. 

The overall qulaity of the appearance of these properties is poor adding no merit to the street 

frontage, often with quick fix and temporary construction solutions to doorways storage and 

signage of poor qulaity and often very poor workmanship. 

Overall we have little confidence that the development will bring anything other than increased 

noise at anti social hours, street litter, , poor ventilation (increasing noise and smells)  and 

make a poor contribution to the streetscape of Kentish Town.
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